
                                               

Founded 2006                                                Tommy Pike’s custom C7 

 

1. The Greenwood Corvette Club held the monthly meeting at O’Charley’s in 
Greenwood on Tuesday, February 18, 2014.  We had a good turnout of 30 people.  
We gathered in the parking lot at 6:00pm where we met Tommy Pike and had an 
opportunity to view his custom C7, 600hp that will go 0 to 60 in 3 seconds and 210 
mph.   Check out Tommy’s web site at:  www.tommypikecustoms.com.   

 
2. As the group moved inside, President Doug Timmerman called the group to 
order, noted the rain, sleet, snow, hail and earthquake we had recently experienced 
and thanked everyone for attending.  Doug approved the minutes of the January 21, 
2014 meeting and thanked Tommy and Matt for joining us and bringing his car for us 
to see. 
 
3. Treasurer Tom Bickerton reported the club currently has $1,145.34, which did not 
include the 8 payments for membership he received while we were at the meeting.  
Tom thanked those who had paid and reminded folks that dues are required by 
March 31st and are $30 for 2014 membership. 
 
4. Doug mentioned several events that we are working on in the future: 

a. Trip to Charlotte.  Doug requested assistance/volunteers in coordinating 
b. May picnic at Carla’s (date to be determined) 
c. May 10th car show in Lawrenceville, GA – all Corvette show 
d. Road trip and lunch to Mt. Pisgah will be in the spring or summer 
e. Group photo of the club cars 

 
5.  Doug also mentioned our attempts to get a web site.  Two suggestions were 

made:  web.com and weebly.com which is free. 
 

6. Jim Frederic informed the group that on March 8th the AACA Club and others are 
going to drive up to tour Benson’s private collection at the 400 block of West 
Wade Hampton Blvd of Greer, SC.  This collection is in a large warehouse.  The 
group will spend about 1 ½ or 2 hours looking at the cars and have lunch at the 
Copper River Grill, or you can have lunch at a location of your choice.  There are 
many places to eat there.  The group is going to meet at the parking lot of the Bi 
Lo (near Hickory Point gas station) on Rt 25 at 8:30 am on March 8th to caravan 
up to Greer.  

http://www.tommypikecustoms.com/


 

a. The AACA Club is also going to meet on May 3rd to caravan to Anderson 
to see another collection.  More details to follow on this event. 

b. Jim also told us that the AACA will start their meets in April and will meet 
on the 2nd Saturday of the month at Shoney’s.  

c. The Rock N Roll cruisers normally meet on the 3rd Saturday of the month 
in Uptown Greenwood.  However, due to a car show in Myrtle Beach they 
will meet on Saturday MARCH 29th and then resume meeting on the 3rd 
Saturday in April. 

 
7. John King has been ill recently with pneumonia. We hope that he is feeling better 

and will be able to join us for a meeting in the future.  Keep John in your prayers. 
 

8. Larry McCurley adjourned the meeting with a prayer at 7:15pm as we prepared 
to eat dinner. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

2014 Board Members 

Doug Timmerman, President email:  joseph.d.timmerman@att.net 

Dennis Smith, Vice President email:  paulandennis@gmail.com  
Tom Bickerton, Treasurer email:  tandmbickerton@embarqmail.com 

Carla Mood, Secretary email:  seamood@embarqmail.com 
Mac Francisco, Events Coordinator email:  ciscomac@embarqmail.com 
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